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 Randallstown  NAACP  supports  HB  0559  State  Employees  -  Four-Day 
 Workweek  -  Implementation 

 HB  0559  will  ensure  a  fair  way  to  ensure  a  work  life  balance.  If  we  truly 
 care  about  state  workers  this  bill  should  be  passed.  Randallstown 
 NAACP  requests  a  favorable  vote  on  HB  0559. 


